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I strongly object to this proposed solar farm. We need to protect our farmland for food production. Wind power at sea is a
far more viable option with recent advances made. Or solar on rooftops/buildings/carparks/industrial areas/brownfield
sites. I set out a number of further reasons below. 
Size and location of the development is extreme
Loss of productive arable land is serious 
Significant negative visual impact for residents living adjacent to the site boundary
Negative visual impact for users of the footpaths and bridleways across the site
Negative impacts on landscape character
Extensive traffic and transport impact
Loss of local wildlife habitats
Unacceptable negative impact on local heritage
Concerning serious noise and vibration impact
The development is not temporary
No benefit to the local community
Slave labour used in the making of the solar panels and associated equipment. 
The proposals make no sense. This is box ticking at its finest. There are other far more viable options to generate green
energy available than destroying large swathes of the countryside.


